

Jamestown Area School District

Box 217, Jamestown, PA 16134

TRACY L. REISER Superintendent Phone: 724-932-5557

FAX: 724-932-5632

February 17, 2014

Re: Notification of Video/Audio Surveillance on School Vehicles

Dear Students and Families,

At the beginning of the school year the Jamestown Area School District instituted a new method of protection for our students by placing video surveillance cameras on our school buses. Recently, a new legislative bill, Senate Bill 57, now Act 9 of 2014, amended the Wiretap and Electronic Surveillance Act to permit audio recording on school vehicles as well. This surveillance may be utilized in order to assist us to monitor safety as well as make more informed decisions with regards to disciplinary issues. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Reiser

Jamestown Area School District

Mrs. Reiser

Superintendent